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MEMORANDUM

TO: Arizona Licensed Motor Vehicle Dealers

FROM: Aliyah Carter 
Dealer Licensing Unit Supervisor

DATE: December 01, 2020
SUBJECT: DEALER LICENSING ELECTRONIC APPLICATION PROCESS
______________________________________________________________________________

In our continuing effort to streamline the dealer licensing application process, dealer licensing
has transitioned to an entirely  electronic format. This update affects the following:

● Dealer Application
● Fingerprints
● Plate Order
● Record Amendment
● Franchise Letter

To submit any of the aforementioned applications, please go to
http://www.azdot.gov/dealerlicensing. Once on the landing page, navigate to the Application
process tab. There you will find user guides on accessing our new DEAL Community via AZMVD
Now.

If you have any questions, please contact the Dealer Licensing unit  at mvdlu@azdot.gov

Thank you for your cooperation.
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